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DATE: February 17,2012 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Judy G. Harlow, Senior Analyst, Division of Regulatory Analysis 

RE: Docket No. 110303 

Please see the attached two e-mails regarding the Compliance Economic Review, which is 
required by Sections 120.745 and 120.541, Florida Statutes. The e-mails were sent out by 
Commission staff today to the investor-owned electric utilities, JEA and Orlando Utilities 
Commission. Please place copies of the e-mails in the docket file for Docket No. 11 0303. 
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Judy Harlow 

From: Judy Harlow 

Sent: Friday, February 17, 2012 11:40 AM 

To: 'ken_hoffman@fpl,com'; 'sdriteno@southernco.com'; 'wjstiles@tecoenergy.com'; 'Lewis Jr, Paul'; 
'cyoung@fpuc.com' 

Cc: Beth Salak; Bob Trapp; Mark Futrell; Tom Ballinger; Kathryn Cowdery; Bill McNulty; Stephen Garl; 
Laura King; Jessica Miller 

Subject: Advanced Notice - FPSC Compliance Economic Review 

This is advanced notice that next week, each investor-owned electric company will receive a 
survey regarding the costs and benefits, over a five-year period beginning on July 1, 2011, 
associated with specific Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) rules. The information will 
be used for this year's Compliance Economic Review, required by Sections 120.745 and 
120.541, Florida Statutes, and responses will be due March 14,2012. 

Your company will be receiving surveys to collect information on the following FPSC rules. 
Please note the contact staffperson(s) for each rule. 

Rule 25-6.0436, F.A.C. - Depreciation 
Contact: Bill McNulty, bmcnulty@psc.state.fl.us, phone (850) 413-6848 

Rule 25-17.0021, F.A.C. - Conservation 
Contact: Stephen Garl, sgarl@psc.state.fl.us, phone (850) 413-6676 

Rule 25-22.032, F.A.C. - Customer Complaints 
Contact: Laura King, lking@psc.state.tlus, phone (850) 413-6588 and 
Jessica Miller, jemiller@psc.state.fl.us, phone (850) 413-6546 

Please also copy Judy Harlow, jharlow@psc.state.tlus, on e-mails concerning all of the rules 
indicated above. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Judy Harlow 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6842 
Fax: (850)413-6843 
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Judy Harlow 

From: Judy Harlow 

Sent: Friday, February 17, 201211:43 AM 

To: 'parapg@jea.com'; 'cbrowder@ouc.com' 

Cc: Beth Salak; Bob Trapp; Mark Futrell; Tom Ballinger; Bill McNulty; Kathryn Cowdery; Stephen Garl 

Subject: Advanced Notice - FPSC Compliance Economic Review 

This is advanced notice that next week, each FEECA utility will receive a survey regarding the 
costs and benefits, over a five-year period beginning on July 1,2011, associated with Rule 25­
17.0021, F .A.C. - Conservation. The information will be used by the Florida Public Service 
Commission for this year's Compliance Economic Review, required by Sections 120.745 and 
120.541, Florida Statutes, and responses will be due March 14,2012. 

Stephen Garl will be the staff contact person for this rule, sgarl@psc.state.f1.us, phone (850) 413­
6676. Please also copy Judy Harlow, jharlow@psc.state.f1.us, on e-mails concerning this project. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Judy Harlow 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6842 
Fax: (850)413-6843 
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